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June 23, 1980

Mr. John F. Ahearne
Chairman
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

.

Dear-Mr. Ahearne:

-I understand that the Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safeguards has recent_y released an Information

|Report on " Potential Threat to Licensed Nuclear Activities
from Insiders." Members of my staff attended the
recent briefing on this report.

I am particularly interested in the language in the s cond
paragraph of page 5-29 which states:

"This source... recommends that tle nuclear
industry adopt a psychological profiling
for selection and monitoring of key personnel,
that supervisory personnel be trained to
recognize warning indicators and even
administer the tests, but that trained

Iprofessionals be used for the assessment of ;
test results." l

!

Within applicable rules and regulations, I would greatly
appreciate being kept informed of your efforts in imple-

!menting these recommandations.
S t

Alohaq l
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DA K. INO i
United States Sdnator
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